From: Liz Poeschl

To: Lee, Chris; Zielinski., Tony
Subject: Re: Parkland on Bay Street
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 10:04:45 AM

Joe and Liz Poeschl
2219 S Mound St
Milwaukee, WI 53207

On Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 2:42 AM Zielinski, Tony <tzieli@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Hello Ms Poeschl,
Please hit reply all and provide your home address to our staff so your wishes
can be recorded for the committee.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski
Sent from my iPad

> On Sep 12, 2017, at 9:26 PM, Liz Poeschl <elizabeth.a.poeschl@gmail.com>
wrote:

>

> Hi Alderman Zielinski,

> My husband and | own a house in Bayview and we're unable to attend the
recent public meeting to discuss the vacant land south of the dog park. While we
are in support of the recent housing developments in Bayview, we are very much
hoping that this land will remain as parkland. We feel that an additional
condo/apartment/housing complex in this area would be a big detractor and we
would much rather have green space here.

>

> Thanks,

> Liz Poeschl
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